

Part 2: Kiểm tra đánh giá

TEST A

I. VOCABULARY

Complete the words with one or two letters.

- | | |
|----------------|-----------------|
| 1. R _ CY _ LE | 6. H _ LP |
| 2. RE _ UCE | 7. D _ NAT |
| 3. REU _ E | 8. PROTEC _ |
| 4. PL _ NT | 9. ORG _ NI _ E |
| 5. _ ROVI _ E | 10. PEO _ LE |



II. GRAMMAR

A.

Put the correct tenses of the verbs in brackets to complete the dialogue.

Mother: I want to prepare dinner. (1. you/ wash) the dishes yet?

Daughter: I (2. wash) the dishes yesterday, but I (3. have/ not) the time yet to do it today.

Mother: (4. you/ do/ already) your homework?

Daughter: No, I (5. come/ just) home from school.

Mother: You (6. come) home from school two hours ago?

Daughter: Yes, but my friend (7. call) me when I (8. arrive) home and we (9. have) lots of things to talk about so I (10. just/ finish) the phone call.



B. Put the correct tenses of the verbs in brackets to complete the dialogue.

A: (1. you / be / ever) _____ to London?

B: Yes, I (2. be) _____ there three times.

A: When (3. be) _____ the last time you (4. be) _____ there?

B: Last summer. I (5. spend) _____ two weeks in Brighton with my parents.

A: (8. you / like) _____ it?

B: Oh yes. Everything (9. be) nice and we really (10. have) ... a great time in London.



III. LISTENING

Listen and fill in the blanks with the correct words.



WHAT IS COMMUNITY SERVICE

Community service is (1) _____ to help those in your community. It might be something that is done once or on a regular basis. Community (2) _____ is often referred to as “giving back to your (3) _____”. It can be done by an (4) _____ or an organization. Community service is giving your time without being (5) _____, whether it is to help the less fortunate or to help clean up your community.



IV. READING

Read the passage and do the task followed.

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS

People are very social animals. We need to talk with and do things with other people. We often understand ourselves better when we discuss our opinions,

emotions and activities with other people. We need to make meaningful connections with friends and family. These connections help us put aside our frustrations and worries. We can focus on things that are important: the people we care about.

Your local community is the area near your home. It's where you work, play and go to school. It is the neighborhood where your family makes connections with other people. It's the places you feel like you belong.

Communities grow and change over time. Families move from one city to another because of work or family situations.

Older adults often move to smaller homes or vacation areas after their children have grown up. Their children move out to start families of their own. New families move in when others leave. Basic services, such as police, fire, post office, health and public schools are in almost every community. Businesses provide services to the community, too. Stores sell things that people need. Restaurants sell prepared food. Offices provide a variety of skilled work.

The local city government is usually an elected mayor and city council. It is their job to listen to the people of the community and help them connect. Some individuals may move on, but the community remains.

Answer the questions:

1. What should we do to understand ourselves better?

.....

2. What is a local community?

.....

3. Why do families move from one city to another?

.....

4. Name some basic services.

.....

5. What is the job of the local city government?

.....



V. WRITING

Rewrite the following sentences beginning with the given words without changing their meanings. The first one has been done for you as an example.

0. I haven't taken a bath since Monday.

The last time I took a bath was Monday.

1. This is the first time he has gone abroad.

→ He hasn't.....

2. She started driving one month ago.

→ She has.....

3. We began eating when it started to rain.

→ We have

4. I last had my hair cut when I left her.

→ I haven't.....

5. The last time she kissed me was 5 months ago.

→ She hasn't

6. It is a long time since we last met.

→ We haven't.....

7. When did you have it ?

→ How long ?

8. This is the first time I have had such a delicious meal.

→ I haven't.....

9. I haven't seen him for 8 days.

→ The last

10. The last time I read this book was two years ago.

→ I haven't